
 

 

A Random Act of Woolly Kindness 

  

On December 3, 2016, at 1:30 pm, the members of Chase 

the Chill Lynn, MA will be in Lynn on the corners of Liberty 

and Willow Streets performing their annual Scarf 

Bombing.  

 

Scarves, hats, mittens and gloves will be tied to the trees 

and poles with tags that read, “I’m not lost! I’ve been left 

here on purpose. If you are cold, please take me.”  

 

Please share this information so that those in need can 

find free warm winter items.  

ChaseTheChillLynnMA.com 

facebook.com/ChaseTheChillLynnMA 

ChaseTheChillLynnMA@gmail.com    
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